
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No 139c (24-25) 

 

4th December, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Sports Induction Day 

 

Please be informed that the S1 and S3 Sports Induction Day will be held on 10th January, 2025 

(Friday). Normal lessons for S2, S4 to S6 students will be suspended on that day. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
      ( Mr. CHAN Chun Ket ) 

                                                                                                        for  Principal 
 

 


